
Congresswoman Barbara Lee 
California’s Ninth Congressional District 

 

Please join 

Congresswoman Barbara Lee 
and other speakers 

at a noon press event to discuss H.R. 
3699 and an exit strategy to end the war 

in Afghanistan  
 

H.R. 3699, introduced by Congresswoman Lee 
in October, would prohibit any increase in 
funding for additional troop deployment to 

Afghanistan. 
 

� 
 

Location:  

Courtyard  
Dellums Federal Building  
1301 Clay Street 
Oakland, CA 

 

Date: Monday, November 23, 2009 
 

Time: 12:00 noon 
 

Contact: Ricci Graham 
 

Phone: (510) 763-0370

 

Please feel free to forward this information 
to your friends and colleagues. 

 
 

This mailing was prepared, published, and mailed at taxpayer expense. 


